CSC Communications Report
April 2020-March 2021

The Chatham Skating Club website was actively maintained by President Cheryl Ross and volunteer, Dave Doey. Dave spent a great deal of time getting the website modernized and linked to the Club’s new registration system, Uplifter. 
All communication to club members was done online this year. Emails were sent out regularly by President Cheryl Ross. Emails to the club email address continue to be monitored by Jennifer Larson-Cochrane and treasurer Kathy Ashton. Kelly Meredith continues to update and monitor the Club Facebook page.
Regular updates were sent to members about the COVID-19 situation, award ceremony, test days, fundraising and any other information that was necessary for the good of the Club.
Respectfully submitted,
Cheryl Ross
